
 

 

The Father Tighe Golf Memorial Event 
Benefiting the Seminarian Partnership Program 

 
We would like to extend an invitation to join us this year to raise awareness and build 
community in support of vocations to the priesthood for the Diocese of Raleigh, in memory of 
Father Tighe.  

Please Join Us on Monday May 20, 2024 for a 9:30am shotgun start at the Longleaf Golf and 
Family Club, 10 Knoll Rd, Southern Pines. $175 per player or $650 per foursome. 

 

For more information on Player Registration or Sponsorship Opportunities, scan 
the QR code or contact Donna on 919-568-1067 or donna@foundationdor.org. 
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